
                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lees Road 
Aoibheann Daly, Áine Daly and Jack Moloney 

represented our school in the Cross Country 

Finals in Lees Road on November 14th.  Well 

done on a good performance and thanks to 

Carol and Nessa for accompanying them. 

Forest School 
The Junior Room had an exciting field trip to 
Cooracloon recently with Forest School 
leader, Marina. The whole trip was fully 
funded and an enjoyable experience for all 
the children.  

 

Cash for Clobber 
Cash for Clobber companies are currently 
experiencing a back log and aren’t 
completing any new collections at the 
moment. However we do hope to be able to 
hold a collection before the end of this term 
so we would ask that anybody that has 
clothing would try to hold onto it.  

 

 

Welcome 
We extend a warm welcome to Marcus and 
Summer who have joined 5th class and 
Junior Infants respectively. We hope they 
are settling in and enjoying meeting their 
new classmates. 

 
 

Halloween Events 

 
Children are welcome to dress up on Friday 
25th October. We will gather at the 
Fairgreen in the village before 9 a.m. and 
walk to school from there.  
 
The Parents’ Association is organising a 
Halloween Disco for Friday October 25th in 
the Community Hall.  
 
 

Mid-term  
We will close for midterm on Friday 25th  
October at 2.40 p.m. and re-open on 
Monday 4th November.  
 

 
 
 

 

Clare FM 

 
Colum McGrath will visit the school 
tomorrow in preparation for  the Senior 
County Hurling Final on Sunday. The piece 
he records will be aired on either Thursday 
or Friday morning. Be sure to listen in to hear 
us cheer on the lads!  Children can wear 
their Feakle colours to school tomorrow.  
 

Shoebox Appeal 

 
 

We will send home leaflets with the children 
this week. Shoeboxes can be dropped to the 
school after midterm break - by Thursday 7 
November.  
 
 

Christmas Annuals 
Anybody who would like to order a Christmas 
annual please fill in the order form – we will 
send home with children this week and 
return them to the school office before 
Thurs. 7 November.  
 

Maths Week 

 
We are celebrating Maths Week this week 
with games, maths eyes, competitions, 
maths week tv and lots more.  
 
 

Parent / Teacher Meetings 
Parent–Teacher meetings will take place on 
Wednesday 20th and Thursday 21st 
November, 2024. Times for meetings will be 
given out after midterm break.  
 
 

Infant Immunisation 
Infant immunisation will take place next week 
– Tuesday 22 October. Times have been 
forwarded to parents by the Health Centre.  
 

 


